CORRESPONDENCE
8/17/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 07112-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 11:05 AM

To: 'Patrick Flynn'

Subject: RE: Attached Image

Good Morning Mr. Flynn,

We apologize for the inconvenience. We have rectified the issue and your email has been added to our Case
Management System.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Patrick Flynn [mailto:PCFlynn@uiwater.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 8:58 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FW: Attached Image

To the Office of Commission Clerk,

Please explain why the attached fax cover sheet states my email address is unavailable. | receive email from
your office routinely and have for years. No changes have been made to the Regulated Utility notification data
with respect to Utilities, Inc. of Florida.

Regards,
Patrick

( Utilities, Inc;
&

Patrick C. Flynn
Vice President of Operations
Utilities, Inc. of Florida
200 Weathersfield Avenue
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027
Ph: (866) 842-8432, x1359
pcflynn@uiwater.com




From: Florida Scanner
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 6:53 PM

To: Patrick Flynn <PCFlynn@uiwater.com>
Subject: Attached Image






